
 

 
 

MMASEPALA WA SELEHAE-LOCAL MUNICIPALITY-
PLAASLIKE MUNISIPALITIET 

______________________________________________ 
 

NOTICE NUMBER 82/2012 
 

NOTICE PPP PROJECT 
 

Notice is hereby given that the municipality at its sitting on 18th October 
2012, It has approved in principle to pursue the procurement of PPP to

render electricity services. 
 
Comments clearly marked for the attention of the Municipal Manager : 
Maluti a Phofung Municipality can also be posted to Private Bag X 807 
Witsieshoek 9870 or faxed to (058) 713 0459 to reach him by no later 
than the above mentioned date.  
 
Any person who cannot write may visit the office of the Municipal 
Manager : Setsing Business Centre c/o Moremoholo and Motloung 
streets, Phuthaditjhaba during office hours before Monday 12 
November 2012 at 12h00 where he/she will be assisted with the 
transcription of his/her comments. 

 
 

 
…………………………………. 
LMD NTOMBELA 
MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

 




